
 

 

 
 
 
 

March 2015 
 
To parents of Lower Sixth Form students 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As I mentioned in the letter that I sent home with reports, I would like to warmly invite you to our 
forthcoming Higher Education evening on Tuesday 19th April. 
 
Whilst the focus of the students and their teachers is naturally upon the coming examinations at this stage, we 
will be turning our attention to post school choices, and in particular the question of university applications, 
shortly after their return from study leave in June. 
 
With this in mind and in order to provide some information to parents and students, this annual event, 
supported by a keynote speaker from the University of Southampton, will provide information about a range 
of matters related to higher education, and in particular reasons for applying to study at university, how to 
select the best university course for the individual, and the process of student finance. You will also hear 
about the Oxbridge application process, about gap years and study abroad, and about the programme of 
activities, research and support that we will undertake with our students in the second half of next term.  
 
The presentations will commence at 6.30pm, and will last about an hour and a half . We hope that this will 
prove a useful and interesting evening for you, and we look forward to seeing you then.  
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr T. Fell 
Head of Sixth Form 
 


